Message

From: David Oliver

GRO

Sent: To: 06/02/2014 09:49:35 WALKER, Janet **GRO**

Subject:

RE: Post Office - proposed meeting

Janet

Thanks totally understand on the dates - and will try and resolve quickly at this end.

On the letter there is a need for a follow up to the email with the date as you suggest and also setting out what we were hoping to get out of the meeting etc. and the latter bit is the bit we need to agree before writing.

A call would be good - how about 12 today?

Thanks

David

David Oliver

Programme Manager

Initial Complaint and Mediation Scheme

GRO

Mobile GRO

From: WALKER, Janet [mailto] GRO

Sent: 06 February 2014 09:40

To: David Oliver1

Subject: RE: Post Office - proposed meeting

Hi David

Thanks for your message.

Two things if I may. Can we nail the date for the proposed meeting down swiftly please? I will need to do this before next Tuesday if we are to get anything into MPs' diaries for March. I am afraid that they get booked up months in advance.

Secondly, the email to MPs from James that I forwarded to you has already been sent out to them. Perhaps we can have a chat about the letter you mention – this might be something we can send out to MPs with an announcement and date of the meeting in March. Anyway, might it be a good idea to talk it through? If so, let me know a time and I'll give you a call.

Kind regards, Janet

Janet Walker
Office of the Rt Hon James Arbuthnot
MP for North East Hampshire
House of Commons
London SW1A 0AA

	GRO
•	GRO
	www.jamesarbuthnot.com

From: David Oliver GRO

Sent: 06 February 2014 09:31

To: WALKER, Janet

Subject: RE: Post Office - proposed meeting

Janet,

Thanks for this and the other email and apologies for not getting back to you sooner. I am checking on dates with Alice and Paula's offices now.

In terms of next steps I agree it was a very positive meeting and it would be good to get an agreed note of the meeting. I have one drafted that I will aim to get over to you today for your views and comments to make sure I have covered everything.

With regard to the letter to MPs I think it is key that that goes soon but also that it sets out clearly the ground rules that James, Paula and Alice discussed in the meeting. To that extent I think it would be helpful to work on the draft jointly as was agreed in the meeting. I am happy to have a first go at the draft and get it over to you to have a look at.

Regards

David

David Oliver
Programme Manager
Initial Complaint and Mediation Scheme
GRO

Mobile GRO

From: WALKER, Janet [mailto GRO

Sent: 04 February 2014 10:53

To: David Oliver1

Subject: FW: Post Office - proposed meeting

Dear David,

Further to my message earlier, please find the following, which James sent to all relevant MPs, Second Sight, Alan Bates and Kay Linnell, this morning.

Kind regards, Janet

Janet Walker
Office of the Rt Hon James Arbuthnot

IVIP for North East Hampshire
House of Commons
London SW1A 0AA
T: GRO
E: GRO
www.jamesarbuthnot.com

NAD Com Nigurble Propertions and the

From: ARBUTHNOT, James Sent: 04 February 2014 10:46

Subject: Post Office - proposed meeting

Dear Colleague,

I know that some of you are very keen to meet soon to discuss how the matter of SubPostmaster investigations is progressing. I had originally envisaged calling a meeting in January but this has not been possible. The reason for the delay is because the mediation process by which accepted cases are now being investigated has taken a while to get up and running formally. I sent you a message last year describing this process, with its formal working party, chairman, and procedures.

Last week, I had discussions with Second Sight, the independent investigators, with the JFSA, and with senior management at the Post Office to establish how things were going. I am now in a position to advise that a meeting will be called near the beginning of March. I am trying to confirm possible dates, something not made easy by the fact that I would like all those mentioned above to attend.

I am sorry to have to ask you to be patient a little while longer. The mediation process remains, to my mind, the very best chance our constituents have for redressing their situation. I believe it is working, I understand it is necessarily taking longer than we would all like, but I would be sorry if haste were to ruin its chances of success.

I will be in touch within the next week with a suggested date.

Yours ever, James

Office of the Rt Hon James Arbuthnot, MP House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

Website: www.jamesarbuthnot.com

This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

UK Parliament Disclaimer:

This e-mail is confidential to the Intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named recipient, you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender by reply email and then delete this email from your system. Any views or opinions expressed within this email are solely those of the sender, unless otherwise specifically stated.

POST OFFICE LIMITED is registered in England and Wales no 2154540. Registered Office: 148 OLD STREET, LONDON EC1V 9HQ.

UK Parliament Disclaimer:

This e-mail is confidential to the Intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named recipient, you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender by reply email and then delete this email from your system. Any views or opinions expressed within this email are solely those of the sender, unless otherwise specifically stated.

POST OFFICE LIMITED is registered in England and Wales no 2154540. Registered Office: 148 OLD STREET, LONDON EC1V 9HQ.
